The Fox Hill School Building Committee

Invites you to a

RECEIVED

By Town Clerk's Office at 8:45 am, Jun 27, 2023

Community Presentation

This meeting is intended for all residents of Burlington.
Information will be relevant for all current and future families of the entire BPS system, as well as all homeowners, renters, and taxpayers.

Overview of:

- Educational programming & space needs
- Preliminary evaluation of alternatives
- Preliminary costs & timelines

Tuesday, July 11, 2023 7:00-9:00 PM



Please use the QR code or the following link: https://tinyurl.com/ynftcwyu

Meeting # (Access Code): 2333 556 6725

Password: Burlington

This will be a virtual meeting
If you are unable to attend, BCAT will make a recording available

To learn more about the Burlington Elementary School Project before the meeting, please visit our website: https://www.foxhillbuildingproject.com





